
 
From: Nelson, Chris   
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 11:26 AM 
To: Regg Neiger  
Cc: Van Gerpen, Patty  
Subject: RE: [EXT] CO2 gas lines 
 
Dr. Neiger, 
 
Thank you for your email.   
 
As you may know, we are now conducting the hearing for the proposed Navigator project and will do 
the same for the proposed Summit project in September.  You can follow each of these proceedings at 
https://puc.sd.gov/Dockets/HydrocarbonPipeline/2022/HP22-002.aspx and 
https://puc.sd.gov/Dockets/HydrocarbonPipeline/2022/HP22-001.aspx. 
 
By law, your comments to me will be posted publicly in the comments section of these dockets so that 
my fellow commissioners and others interested in the dockets have the benefit of your email.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chris  
 




